Headline : Salcon unit bags RM20m sewerage contract from PDC
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Salcon unit bags RM20m sewerage contract from PDC
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Monday, February 5th, 2024 at Business | News

SALCON Bhd's subsidiary, Envitech Sdn Bhd, has accepted a letter of award from Penang Development Corporation for the
design and construction of sewer pipelines in Batu Kawan Industrial Park, Penang.

The RM19.68 million contract spans 24 months, starting from February 5, 2024, and is expected to conclude on February 4, 2026.

The project is anticipated to positively impact Salcon Group’s earnings and net assets for the financial years ending December
31,2024, and December 31, 2026. - TMR




